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In June of 2012, the West Virginia State Police opened the Post Exchange in 

accordance with West Virginia Code §15-2E-2. The Post Exchange is available to 

provide items of convenience and necessity as well as apparel and collectible 

memorabilia for purchase to individuals involved in training at the Academy and 

Professional Development Center (PDC). The Post Exchange is located in the 

PDC of the West Virginia State Police Academy in Institute, West Virginia. A 

uniformed member maintains and supervises the Post Exchange's operations and 

logistics. 

During Fiscal Year 2015 and 2016, the funds derived from the Post Exchange 

were used for the sole purpose of purchasing inventory and payment of credit card 

fees, which are ordinary operating   expenses. 

The PDC is a 12,000 square foot facility with four large classrooms, 

multiple offices, storage rooms, and restrooms utilized to provide advanced level 

training and seminars to various law enforcement agencies throughout the state. 

These individuals receive training and updates related to law enforcement topics 

and skills. The PDC offers a location for numerous state and local agencies to 

provide their employees training and education to support their efforts to enforce 

state and local laws. Annually, the PDC hosts over 5,000 students and instructors. 

The West Virginia State Police (WVSP) Academy is the only entry level law 

enforcement training facility in the state and certifies  every  newly  hired  officer  

from every law enforcement agency within  the  state,  excluding  federal  agencies. 

All entry level officers in training reside at the WVSPA throughout the week and are 

released on the weekends during their training.  On average, the WVSP Academy 

trains and certifies approximately 225 new officers every year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



Appropriation for Special Revenue Fund 6544 by the WV Legislature:

130 (Current Expense) 160,000.00$  

064 (Repair & Alterations) 40,000.00$    

Total Appropriation Fund 6544 200,000.00$  

Profit/Loss Statement for FY2016

Fund 6544 Cash Balance, July 1, 2015 36,229.39$    

Plus: Income from Merchandise Sales/Gross Revenue 41,543.02       

Less:  Cost of Goods Sold

      FY2015 13th Month Expenditures 9,317.47         

      FY2016 Expenditures 45,367.61       

Less:  Cost to Repair Post Exchange Printer 390.00            

Fund  6544  Cash Balance June 30, 2016 22,697.33$    

The proceeds from the operation of the West Virginia State Police (WVSP) Academy

Post Exchange during FY2016 have been used for the sole purpose of purchasing 

inventory, $390 for repair of Printer,  and the payment of credit card fees.  
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